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Inmate Voting (DBPPM G-400) 
 
Please read and familiarize yourself with the following information and policy section 
regarding inmate voting in relation to the upcoming Gubernatorial Recall Election on 
September 14, 2021.  
 
Inmates confined to a Detentions Bureau facility may correspond with the Elections 
Office in the county of the inmate’s permanent residence to register to vote and to apply 
for an absentee ballot. Inmates will be allowed to vote by absentee ballot only.  
 
The attached Voting Rights documents will be provided to all facilities for posting in the 
housing units. There will also be instructions for the inmates to follow on completing 
their registration forms.   
 
Any inmate requesting a voter registration form will be provided a request slip to be sent 
to the Legal Resource SST at the Lerdo Justice facility.   
 
Voter registration forms will be mailed out as normal mail.   
 
For additional information please review Detentions Bureau Policy and Procedure G-
400 at:  
 
http://sharepoint/Detention/DetentionsBureauManual/Section%20G%20%20Inmate%20

Services%20%20Programs/G-0400%20Voting.pdf 
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